
Dear Middle School Parents, 
 

We made it, the last week of school😊 Bless all of you for all you have done! 
 
Yesterday I sent missing assignment reports to all parents. The last day for assignments for my classes 
will be on Thursday, May 28th and the last day to turn in assignments for my classes will be Monday, 
June 1st.  
 
The 6-8th students have IXL Math Assignments for Tuesday and Wednesday and Prodigy assignment for 
Thursday. They will have science reading and quiz assignment for Tuesday and an IXL science assignment 
for Wednesday. The assignments will be available on Google Classroom by approximately 3pm daily for 

the next day. There will be no assignments for Friday😊 
 
I still monitor student online work from 8am – 3pm on school days. Please let me know if they need any 
help at all either by messaging, e-mail or Zoom teacher office hours. Please let me know if you have any 
questions. 
 

Please let me know if you or your student has any questions😊 
 
Stay well and God Bless. 
 
Mr. Anderson 
 


